
Notre Dame Holy Cross High School, Moharpara 

REF/NO/ NDHCHSM/1PTEXAM/ONLINE/MEMO/001                                   07/06/2021 

Dear Parents, Guardians and students  

Greetings from Notre dame Holy Cross High School, Moharpara.  

The Covid 19 surge has created havoc in the society and the prevailing pandemic situation has 

made life more difficult and stressful. As we are battling the virus with a positive motive, it is 

necessary for us to follow all the protocols of Covid 19 pandemic. Without much delay please 

get vaccinated and protect yourself and the others as well.  

I would like to remind and share with you few information for the upcoming 1st periodical Test.  

 The periodical test will be held during the last week of June 2021.  

 The Examinations will be conducted at home. 

 The Syllabus and the notes for the examination are being given already. If someone has 

not received yet please contact the school office.  

 The Time table of the Examination is already declared. Classes I to IV 20 marks and 

class V to X 40 Marks to be allotted. One paper per day. 

 The Question papers will be shared via (School app, School website, and class 

Whatsapp group) in case someone is finding difficulty the hard copies is available in the 

school office as well.     

 Students are expected to write the exams in the Morning hours between 9 AM to 12 

NOON. (While answering the exam you are requested to click a photo and send to the 

class Whatsapp group to mark your attendance.) 

 The Exams will be written in your test copies and you will submit the test copies for 

corrections on a particular date which will be announced later.  

 The School office will issue admit card to write the examination, hence you are humbly 

requested to clear the fees till the month of June 2021. (Those who pays the fees online 

their admit cards will be send via Whatsapp group.) 

 All the students are expected to attend the examination without fail. In case any student 

is sick you are requested to inform the school office.  

 The School tuition fees can be paid via online as well as offline mode.  

 These exams are conducted in view of making sure that the students are in the process 

of learning and are in touch with academic.  

 We are taking these initiatives to ensure that our students do not lose touch with books 

and stop learning during these extended lockdown period. In case of any 

doubts/clarification or difficulty kindly contact the school. We are here to help you.  

 Contact no-08974166550/ 07005690289.   

Stay Safe and Stay Healthy 

 

Fr. Alfred D Souza CSC 

Principal  

   


